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Dear Speaker Won Pat: o
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Pursuant to 4 GCA § 2103.6, transmitted herewith are copies of Letters of Resignations o
submitted by the following members and their perspective boards or commissions: L

I

Name: Board / Commission __ FEifective Date :
Lawrence 5. Rivera Guam Land Use Commission October 26, 2015

John R. Hao GHURA September 30, 2015

We have certainly appreciated their service to our island community and wish them and
their families” God's best in their endeavors!

Senseramen te,

ting Governor of Guam
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October 26, 2015

Honorable Eddie Baza Calvo
Governor of Guam

Ricardo ). Bordallo Governor's Complex
Adelup, Guam 96910

Hafa Adai Governor,

| am writing to you today to officially tender my resignation from the Guam Land Use Commission
effective immediately. it has been an honor and privilege to serve as a member of the Commission and |
would like to thank you for the opportunity to serve the people of Guam.

Sincerely,
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Lawrence §. Rivera °

ce: Chief of Staff
Legal Office
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John R. tlao

P.O. Box 6577 Tamuning, GU 96931 * Phaone: {671)649-3444
E-Mail: johnilao@jmiguam.com

August 21, 2015

David Sablan, Chairman

Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority
117 Bien Venida Avenue

Sinajana, Guam 96910

Mr, Chairman,

I am resigning for personal reasons and originally planned to provide the customary 2-week
resignation notice, However, I've decided to extend my resignation effective September 30,
2015 to minimize any possible impact in such a short period.

The past two years have been very rewarding, and it was a pleasure to work with the
GHURA Team.

I wish you and everyone all the best.

Sincerely,

Jahr'ilao

CC Mike Duenas
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